NS Update on the building work

Thank you all for your patience!
Phase 3 of the project is due to be finished by 27/5/22 although there is still

much to do including landscaping and tidying the school site. When it is
finished we will start preparing classes in phase 3 for nursery and reception

class. There is no date for moving at the moment.
In September 2022, Cylch Meithrin Glanrafon will be established and children
from 2-4 years will be able to access this provision in phase 3 of the building.

Newidiadau ar gyfer dydd Llun 23/5/22
Giat gwaelod wedi cau-dim mynediad i fyny'r llwybr gan fod yr
adeiladwyr yn dechrau ar ran gwaelod y maes parcio.
Defyddiwch y giat canol. PEIDIWCH PARCIO yn Highfield Villas
Bydd staff yna i gefnogi
Bydd y giat top agor fel arfer.




